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Dear Parent or Carer  

 

A new system for Registration of Infant Beginners has been put in place to support our ongoing 

response to COVID-19.   

 

Children who attain the age of 5 years between 1st March 2021 and 28 February 2022 should 

register for starting Primary 1 in August 2021.  

 

A new on-line Registration form has been created, the deadline for completing and submitting 

to your choice of school is 22nd January 2021. (Link attached)    

 

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/registration-

infant-beginners-primary-school. 

 

Once you have completed this form and attached the relevant documentation (Birth Certificate 

and Proof of Address) you must email the school directly on enquiries@st-margaret-scotland.n-

lanark.sch.uk  

 

Placing Request and Transport forms are also now available online.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require further information and we look 

forward to welcoming you and your child to our school.   

 

Kind regards.  

 

 

 

M Love (Miss)  

Head Teacher 

  

mailto:ht@st-margaret-scotland.n-lanark.sch.uk
https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/registration-infant-beginners-primary-school
https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/registration-infant-beginners-primary-school
mailto:enquiries@st-margaret-scotland.n-lanark.sch.uk
mailto:enquiries@st-margaret-scotland.n-lanark.sch.uk

